
Librarian’s Report 

September 2021 

Programming:  

Kids:  

 Fall Story times have begun again.  

 We had a fantastic summer.  
 

Teens:  

 Teen programming resumes this month 

 Six teens enjoyed the first teen board game night on September 9.  

 We have our first Teen STEAM (science Technology Engineering Art Math) event on 
Tuesday, September 14. They will be making solar ovens!  
 

Adults:  

 Lots of programming happening this month!  

 The first post-COVID Trivia Night is Friday, September 24.  

 Our first post-COVID Escape Room will be September 27-30.  
 

 

Other: We have applied for a $49,000 Larson Foundation Grant for a maker space and Children’s activity 

room audio system. We are applying through the Friends of the Library. We should hear in November if 

we are awarded the grant.  

Two part-time library assistant positions have been posted. We are hoping to get these positions filled 

soon.   

 

 

 


